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May 25, 2021 
 
 
Good Afternoon Parents, 
 
This is Steve Wood, Principal of Joe Walker Middle School with an important announcement regarding Summer School.  
 
Most of you are aware that your child is required to attend summer school; however, some of you are receiving this 
information for the first time since your child’s grades recently dropped.  
 
Please consider this as your formal notification / reminder that your child is required to attend summer school this 
year. Summer school is two weeks, June 8th – 11th and June 14th – 17th, from 8:00 am -12:00 pm. The sign up form is now 
available. Click on the Summer School Sign-Up Form link in the email accompanying this phone message to begin the 
sign up process. You may also access the sign up link on our webpage. YOU MUST BE LOGGED IN TO YOUR GOOGLE 
ACCOUNT TO ACCESS THE FORM. 
 
Please be sure to read all of the information posted in the Sign-up Form. All students who are required to attend MUST 
sign up and attend both weeks. Failure to attend may result in retention. We have also included a link to the description 
of each course.  Please take a look at those descriptions before signing up.  Class sizes are limited, so you may not 
receive the classes you want if you wait to sign up, so be sure to act fast and register immediately. 
 

Summer School Sign-Up Form 
 

Summer School Course Descriptions 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Steve Wood 
Principal 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfWmJscuhhU9a_0VqeOlGnj08R2ZP8GkGLkixOyQ5TgvHwu1A/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfWmJscuhhU9a_0VqeOlGnj08R2ZP8GkGLkixOyQ5TgvHwu1A/viewform
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1qImbvyVT6roReOu54E1lfOXd1bWuS4g0X2NdwYaIfnI/edit?usp=sharing

